
Happy Holidays!
December 15, 2023

Fund Finance Friday readers, as the holiday season approaches, we want to take a moment to
express our gratitude for your continuous support throughout the year. In celebration of the
festivities and to recharge for an exciting new year, we'll be taking a short break and will be
back in January. Wishing you all a joyful and safe holiday season filled with warmth and cheer.
We eagerly anticipate reconnecting in the new year. 
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